









Newsletter 5

Dear Athletes and Competition Officials,

This sure has been a long road coming out of Covid to bring us all together and we're really looking forward to seeing you all here in the UK real soon!

Thank so much for all the messages and involvement, we sure are working on organising a great event for you. Your patience and action now are greatly appreciated and will help with the smooth running of the events.



- We are delighted to be sponsored by <u>Natterbox</u> who have provided camping chairs for loan for the event so you and your team can watch the target area in comfort! This hopefully saves you carrying chairs through airports and will be available to pick up at registration.
- ACTION: Do pay for your entry fees now, there is a £15 admin fee if you pay on the day.
- **ACTION**: Please also pay for you accommodation now, if booked through us, as this to will be £15 admin charge on the day. The admin charges we would like to avoid, so we can focus on running a smooth, efficient competition for you.
- This is a tow and hill event so please make sure you are qualified for both.

For those of you that know me I want a good strong competition with a high level of judges. We are doing our best to give you, the athletes, an excellent competition. With your assistance to our requests above we can achieve this standard together.

Best wishes

Andy Shaw

BHPA 50th Anniversary Event Director
BHPA Accuracy Panel Development Officer

Green Dragons Airsports Warren Barn Farm Slines Oak Road Woldingham Surrey CR3 7HN

Tel: +44 (0)1883 652 666 Mobile: +44 (0) 7860 875567

Email: britishaccuracycup@gmail.com

'Join the professionals in Paragliding Accuracy'











